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6th June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This afternoon, we have begun our transition sessions and your child ********* has spent time with 

their new class teacher ********. Each Monday, until the end of this term, your child will continue to 

spend the afternoon with their new class teacher to enable them to become familiar with their 

new environment, build relationships and feel prepared for returning after the summer holidays.  

 

Our current EYFS children have spent this afternoon with Mrs Watts. During the transition sessions, 

their class teachers will also be spending time with them.  

We have looked very closely at class lists and whilst we recognise that some children may not be 

with their ‘best friend’, rest assured that the decision of where to place children is extremely 

carefully considered. Departments work very closely together, and children will have lots of 

opportunities at break time and lunchtime to socialise with those not in their class. Details of new 

classes can be found at the bottom of this letter.  

 

We are pleased that Mrs Sukennikova will continue to work with us after the summer holidays. Miss 

Brandon is returning from her maternity leave and will return to lead our EYFS/1 department. Sadly, 

we are saying goodbye to Mr Vella-Blake at the end of this academic year as he is moving on to 

another school within Learn-AT; we will miss him greatly and wish him the very best of luck in his 

next appointment.  
 

Class teacher  Year group  
Miss Brandon / Mrs Crooks  EYFS/1  
Mrs Hagger  EYFS/1  
Mrs Sukennikova  EYFS/1  
Mrs Page  Y2/3  
Mrs Cumiskay  Y2/3  
Miss Wilkinson  Y2/3  
Mrs Jordan / Mrs Chapman  Y4/5  
Mrs Combey  Y4/5  
Miss Mehta  Y4/5  
Miss Hall  Y6  
Miss Seymour  Y6  
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